
I support the labelling of palm oil on all products.  Consumers require the information necessary to 
make informed choices when buying goods, including the purchasing of goods that is directly causing 
the extinction of a unique animal species.    
 
Labelling should not only cover food items but also soaps, shampoos and other non-food products.    
 
regards  
 
Catherine Spencer  
 
 


